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Dear Mr.  

 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 

Act. Your request was received on June 19, 2017. 

 

On June 26, our agency requested a five-day extension until July 3, 2017. On July 3, you agreed to 

an additional extension until July 7, 2017. 

 

You have requested 1: Correspondence, including letters, emails and any other documents 

submitted in reference to my complaint involving ISSRA, regardless if from the District or its 

attorney; 2: Determinations, In addition, please provide copies of any determinations made against 

Mr. Keith J. Hagene, or his attorney; 3: Witnesses Statements, including any submitted by their 

attorney or anyone else. 

 

The attached documents (17-375- -doc1.pdf through 17-375- -doc33a.pdf) have been 

provided in response to your request. Please note lowercase letters indicate attachments. Please 

note we have redacted signatures pursuant to 5 ICLS 140/7 (1)(b). Also, please note we have 

redacted opinions pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1)(f).  

 

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Colette McCarty 

Assistant General Counsel 

 

Attachments 




